
Please Read into the Record for April 6, 2023 Meeting 
from Kathryn Lohmeyer Rohrer 

 

If LAFCO is inclined to grant the Los Olivos CSD’s extension request, it should take 
into account the fact that the project and progress described in the LOCSD’s 
presentation to LAFCO today does not mention, let alone attempt to reconcile, 
the fact that the LOCSD has failed to achieve the goals identified in the LOCSD’s 
March 2021 extension request and presentation, as well as in its 2020 extension 
request:  the design and siting of a Phase I system in the township’s commercial 
core. 
 
For years, the LOCSD represented to community members and to LAFCO that it 
was diligently pursuing the project outlined in the project description the LOCSD 
adopted, based on community input, in August 2019.   

Unfortunately, the project and progress presented to LAFCO in both 2020 and 
2021 have been abandoned.  Instead, in the 18 months immediately following 
LAFCO’s grant of an extension in 2021 -- with no public outreach or input -- three 
members of the LOCSD Board focused exclusively on their pursuit of a vastly 
larger and more expensive system. 

Therefore, I join the RWQCB in its conditional support for the grant of the 
requested extension, but ask that any extension be expressly conditioned on the 
CSD board pursuing a 218 vote on a project consistent with:  

1. The LOCSD’s Resolution 19-04, which has never been amended or 
rescinded; 

2. the EHS recommendations and the County’s General Plan for the Valley, 
including Los Olivos; and  

3. the project Lisa Palmer described to LAFCO in 2021 and 2020. 

https://www.sblafco.org/files/d754b7c29/LOCSD+Presentation.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrG4dXn0rZoRSdaiKqA6Tl2oYw7WCsDh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrG4dXn0rZoRSdaiKqA6Tl2oYw7WCsDh/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1uKAyX_j-D56VEHIqkGnCtDZiQss26W0l/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100436172359783108424&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r-QV0BHawZjLQ-tcLqykRUzKu4jJLpUK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r-QV0BHawZjLQ-tcLqykRUzKu4jJLpUK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ki7Ow2dAn4QytIXJnZ10R5kbro_vSCwM/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ki7Ow2dAn4QytIXJnZ10R5kbro_vSCwM/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r-QV0BHawZjLQ-tcLqykRUzKu4jJLpUK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrG4dXn0rZoRSdaiKqA6Tl2oYw7WCsDh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JpWXGtomxpnXeiPmAZmSR9HSnFeLSlgs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JpWXGtomxpnXeiPmAZmSR9HSnFeLSlgs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ki7Ow2dAn4QytIXJnZ10R5kbro_vSCwM/view?usp=sharing
https://www.losolivoscsd.com/files/832d0245f/SB+Co+Los+Olivos+WWMP+10-2010.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13B4T3Y4s_skSjcl47rsWXuYy6KBo6MTR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13wP-h8MX8GpKCSpYZI7OBaEkatfBMx2e/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrG4dXn0rZoRSdaiKqA6Tl2oYw7WCsDh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r-QV0BHawZjLQ-tcLqykRUzKu4jJLpUK/view?usp=sharing

